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IN THE SPOTLIGHT :    COMMUNITY INTEGRATION  

 
 

 
PerCo, Inc. is involved in partnering with  
the Community to integrate our people. 
 
They love to go to the Dog Shelter to help with 
the dogs and they exercise at New Dimensions. 
They help out at the Food Pantries with  
unloading the trucks and sorting things. They 
also go to the Clothes Closet and help out  
there as well. Everyone loves to go on lunch  
outings at the local restaurants. Several of  
them go to Fairview Assisted Living, where  
they play Bingo, visit and eat with the  
residents, who love to see them. We go to  
the Library and some of them are learn-
ing to braid hair at Hair Expressions. When  
the weather is nice, they get to  go on picnics  
at the parks and Burr Oak.  
 
They’ve toured some of the local businesses  
where they get shown around and learn 
about how things are done there. Some go 
with us to help with shopping at Sam’s Club, 
Kroger and other local  businesses as well. 
You just never know where they’ll show up 
next! If you have a place that you think 
they’d enjoy going to, please call us and  
we’ll be pleased to consider it and make  
arrangements with you. 

      2235 State Route 13 NE New Lexington, OH 43764 

FAX: 740-342-3255 

Phone: 740-342-5156      

www.percoinc.org 

    

Cathy Fulk, Cody Webb and others browse through the 
books at the Twice Used Book Store on Main in New Lex. 

Dayanna Ardrey is holding 
a puppy at the Perry County 
Dog Shelter as others walk 
dogs and help where they can. 

Shawn Barnes is helping 
pick up the groceries for the 
PerCo Café.  



EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH 

 

 
FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 

 
2/2 - Shawn Daulton 
2/15 - Donnie Stalling 
2/19 - Amy Fisher 
2/27 - Larry Rhoden 
 

Jane McConaha has only been at PerCo for a 
short time but has brought people to work  
here, so she was a familiar face. Jane is very 
much an asset for us. She works hard and is 
always reliable. Rick Cain is in the background. 

A HIGHLIGHT OF 2019 
 
I didn’t get the Newsletter out for 
December but wanted to post some 
Pictures from the Christmas float.  
Beau Saxton and Morgan Guisinger 
Were instrumental in planning and 
Building of the float. They had some 
Help from others as well. I think they 
Did a great job and we’re very proud 
of our “Best in Show”.  
 

Best in show winner 

2019 Christmas float 

  



 

 

Emma Harvey has been a Volunteer at PerCo for 
a while now and the guys love to have her come. 
She brings books that she thinks they’ll like and 
reads to them. She’s very personable and they 
enjoy talking and visiting with her. 

          PerCo Volunteers   

Martha Addington has been volunteering for about 3 
months now and is a big help around here. She helps  
get lunches ready for the guys who need help and 
will do anything she can while she’s here. She is 
also very personable and the guys love to see her. 

Coming events 

 
2-5-2020: PERRY COUGARS VS MUSKINGUM TIGERS - hOME 
2-12-2020: Perry Cougars vs hocking chiefs - away 
2-14-2020: valentine’s day (Perco oPen) 
2-17-2020: President’s day (Perco oPen) 
 
Basketball home games are played at mount 
Aloysius, 5375 tile plant rd, new lexington  in the gymna-
sium.  All of the games start at 6:00 pm.  
There is a concession stand open at the games. 
 


